
May 16, 1995

Mr. William R. Goodman
Goodman-Gable-Gould Company
6 Reservoir Circle
Suite 202
Baltimore, MD 21208

Re: Glennon Bittan Group, Inc. v. Marsh & McLennan, Inc.
94 CVS 352

Dear Billy:

After some negotiations at the time of our settlement, Marsh &
McLennan agreed to pay Goodman-Gable-Gould in reimbursement of your trip
to North Carolina.

Enclosed is a check in that amount. Because you earlier indicated
that you work for Glennon Bittan in the litigater would
in fact be complimentary as part of your normal claims service, I trust
that the enclosed will suffice to close this matter out.

Dan Taylor and I were very impressed with the work that Goodman-
Gable-Gould undertook in connection with the Tom Togs fire loss. Rest
assured that we will keep your company brochure handy for our clients
and colleagues who are in need of public adjuster services.

We enjoyed getting to know you over the past few months, and we
look forward to working with you again in the future.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Stafford
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Enclosure
cc: Mr. Robert Hanna 298\303219


